
Mental health matters for us all

Emotional health and wellbeing is equally as important as physical health and
wellbeing.

September stocking of Departmental
waters

The Department of Agriculture, Environment and Rural Affairs (DAERA) has
stocked the following waters with takeable fish in September 2019:

Armagh City essential repair work

Essential defect repairs will continue to be carried out this weekend on Mall
East and Gaol Square from 7.00 pm Friday 11 October until 8.00 pm Sunday 13
October in Armagh City.

Permanent Secretary comments on
challenges facing health service

Department of Health Permanent Secretary Richard Pengelly has highlighted
that health and social care services are moving into their most challenging
ever period.

Essential bridge repairs to be carried
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out on A20 Portaferry Road,
Newtownards

Essential repairs are to be carried out on a bridge on the main A20
Portaferry Road over the weekend of 11 to 13 October 2019.
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